
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tiny Tekkers are thrilled to be returning to St Wilfrids to run our 
after school football club. The club is open to all of Key Stage 1.  

The club will be running on Tuesdays after school starting at 15:30 
and finishing at 16:30. We have access to the main hall and also 
the field, so depending on the weather we may be inside or 
outside. In terms of kit, any sporty clothing is suitable or standard 
P.E. kit is fine. If we have good weather we will be on the field so 
football boots/trainers are acceptable. If we have bad weather 
and are in the hall, please send your child to school with trainers 
suitable for the school hall. This term we will be running 9 sessions 
starting on Tuesday 14th January.  

Please note there will be no session on the 18th Feb and 10th 
March. 

We only accept payment in full term blocks as spaces are limited. 
The cost for the 9 week term is £43.20 and we accept payment via 
BACS transfer or by cash/cheque. We take all our bookings 
directly through us, not via the school, so please email us to secure 
a place. It is a first come first serve system so be quick. 

Please email hello@tinytekkers.com with your Childs full name and 
the club you'd like to book. Once we have confirmed your child 
has a place at the requested club, we will email over all the 
remaining information and payment details.  

**PLEASE BE QUICK, LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE**
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